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MR Crispin Swan 
17 Loch Street - 17 Loch ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2023/0995 - 5 4  Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

To whom it may concern, 

As a resident o f  Freshwater I wanted to provide my support of this development. 

The development clearly has strong design principles, lots o f  off-street parking to remove cars 
from the street, energy efficiency and carbon offset and will provide much needed housing 
supply for the Northern Beaches. 

I provide my complete support for the Council to approve this outstanding development. 

Kind Regards 

Crispin Swan 
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